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United Way Recognition 

 
The success of the United Way campaign wouldn't have been possible without the 

remarkable and invaluable support of our members!  We are truly grateful for your 

contributions.  As a result of our member support, COTAPSA received special 

recognition from the United Way for our outstanding dedication. The enthusiasm 

and commitment from all of you significantly contributed to the overall success of 

United Way campaign. 
 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

  

 

 

Should you have any questions and/or concerns please contact COTAPSA at 

cotapsa@toronto.ca or (647) 519-5115. 

mailto:cotapsa@toronto.ca

